

Gilgandra Public School

Honesty & Courtesy

Safe, Respectful, Learners

Principal Patricia Howard P.O Box 19 Gilgandra NSW 2827

Email: gilgandra-p.school@det.nsw.edu.au Ph: 02 68472 043

11th October 2021

Year 6 Shirts 2022

Dear Parents/Caregivers,

Students in Year 5 have been given the opportunity to purchase a customised Year 6 polo shirt for 2022. The first step in this process was to choose a preferred design. This was put to a vote last week and most of the Year 5 students voted for the design shown below. The design includes the school logo, the names of each current Year 5 student written on the back, the school name written on the collar and the pattern shown below in the school colours.

The cost of the shirt will be \$30 per student size shirt.

An order form has been included with this letter. Please return the completed order form below with payment by Friday 19th November in order to secure a shirt. Payment can be made via cash or EFTPOS. The order will be placed in Term 4 so please ensure that the order forms and payments are returned on time.

Due to Covid-19, there has been a delay with the order the past 2 years. We are hoping that by ordering by the end of the year, we will have the shirts at the beginning of 2022.

Rebecca Rogers

Laura Nelson

Melinda Hoskins

Name:

-	-	-	-	-	-	-	-	-	-	-	-	-	-	-	-	-	-	-	-	-	-	_	-	-	-	-	-	-	-	

SCHOOL NAME

The company recommends that you order one size larger than normal school shirt size. Example: If you wear a school size 10, it is recommended you order a 12.

Student Size 10, 12, 14, 16, S, M, L, XL, 2X, 3X: ____QTY \$30ea: ____